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Good morning,

I would like to add my objection to the planned flights for cargo during the night.

I live in Swords and am already awake since 445am with the landing of the US aircrafts.
Then the outbound aircraft begin at 6am.

We will have no quality of sleep if this were to be allowed.

Please please please think of the light sleepers and insomniacs in the areas around Dublin
Airport.

Thanks
Orla





